From: Chip Camillo

To: McGuigan, Patrick
Subject: Support for Agenda Item 60201: Street/Lane Closures for Social Distancing during the COVID-19 emergency.
Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 9:08:42 AM

Good morning,

Unique times call for unique actions. The bike/walkers/family/pet traffic on the local great
network of bike trails is extreme at this time.

| use a bell, holler "on your left" (to which new users for some reason seem to think that
means move left!!) and it seems like it's a constant effort to avoid everyone. Cyclists who ride
2 abreast, which under normal times is not an issue, really are creating a dangerous situation
to pass and keep social distance.

Having a temporary option on streets would be safer and more stress free for everyone.

Thank you for helping all in this time.

Chip Camillo
Fitchburg, WI/ Bike Fed member

Camillo & Associates madison, wisconsin
608.770.6374 phone/text
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